
 

 
 

120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 
Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 

Tel: (416) 644-1568 
Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 
 

September 6, 2016 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: SP Belle River Wind LP (EB-2016-0008) 
 
Further to our letter dated August 31, 2016, we are writing to advise the Board that on September 2, 2016, 

Remaining Landowner #7 (the last remaining landowner) responded to Mr. Klingel's email and expressed 

support for the Underground Option. The email is attached. Please treat it as confidential, as it includes 

the landowner's name. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 


